BESSEMER PROPERTIES, INCORPORATED
Two PEACHTREE STREET. SUITE 3400
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303

TELEPHONE
404-523-2518

May 17, 1967

The Honorable Ivan Allen, Jr.
Mayor of the City of Atlanta
Atlanta, Georgia

Dear Mayor Allen:

Just a note to thank you for your help with the Lord &
Taylor matter.

I believe you have heard direct from them that city co-
operation was most helpful.

The tax assessors were most cooperative as well, and
opened sufficient files to completely assure them of their position.

Again, my thanks and we hope this project will be brought
to a successful conclusion, which will be a credit to the City.

Sincerely,

oel H. codﬁné__‘

anager
JHC:rp

CC: Mr, Cecil Alexander





